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The 36 members of Almena-Northern Valley KAY club had an extremely successful 
fund raising campaign this fall. Far exceeding their goal of selling 725 dozen Krispy 
Kreme donuts their final sale count was 10,200 donuts (850 dozens). The money raised 
will be used for service projects such as their annual Veteran’s Day Program, the 
Community Christmas Movie/soup supper, Heifer International and to send two 
members to KAY Camp.  

 

 
 

Almena-Northern Valley KAY club held their annual Veteran’s Day program Monday, 
November 12, 2012. Breakfast was served to the Veterans and their guests before the 
ceremony. Many attended and enjoyed this time of visiting and reminiscing. Pastor 
Becky Wynn-Saddler spoke of the respect and honor that should be awarded Veteran’s. 
She emphasized faith and commitment and honor.  
 
Arkansas City Middle School students collected 14,714 food items this year from the 
Ark City community for the school’s annual KAY Club Food Drive. The food will be 
distributed to the local Salvation Army, Manna Ministries and area churches.   



 
 
On Nov. 18th the Chase County High School KAY club took part in a scavenger hunt. 
Students went door-to-door in Cottonwood Falls and Strong City asking for non-
perishable food items for the Ministerial Alliance Food Pantry. The hunt began at the 
High School at 2pm and lasted until around 3:30pm.  
 
 
The Chase county High school and Junior High KAYS “Canned the Teachers” with 
approximately 2230 pounds of nonperishable food items. They also collected 88 pounds 
of turkey. Students donated enough food items to have a study hall in every class. 
Students exceeded last year’s weight of over 1500 pounds of food. Food items were 
taken to the C4 Food Pantry in Strong City. 
 
On October 3rd and November 20th some students from Olathe-Prairie Trail Middle 
School got the chance to go to harvesters and lend a helping hand. The KAY club 
members worked very hard while they were there and tried to make as many food bags 
as they could to help the community out. They packaged an amazing 710 bags and 
those bags were sent home with students to feed their family over the weekend.  
 
The KAY students from Maize Middle School joined forces with their STUCO and had 
a Caring Hearts Food Drive. The students made the event a fun competition and were 
able to bring in 4948 food items and $2563.82. Their efforts were very impressive.  
 
The Smith Center High School KAY Club participated in Red Ribbon Week by 
conducting some activities at the grade school. The students were given red ribbons 
with different stickers to wear each day. On Thursday the KAY members did some 
activities in each classroom and then took the students out to tie red ribbons on the 
fence.  






